
 

 
LIBRARY BOARD  

ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

DATE OF MEETING: November 16, 2023 

ITEM TITLE:  Closing for the New Year Holiday 
 

BACKGROUND: 
Typically, the library closes on New Year’s Eve at 1:00 pm and is closed all day on Dec. 25th. This year, 
New Year’s Eve falls on a Sunday when our typical hours are 1:00-4:00 pm, a time when we would 
normally be closed on New Year’s Eve. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff would recommend that we close Sunday, Dec. 31 and Monday, Jan. 1 for the New Year Holiday. 
 
 


